
 

 

21st June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Pupil Absence for Eid 

 

If your child is going to be absent from school next week for Eid, please come to the school 

office to complete the relevant form. We will need to know how many children are going to be 

off by the end of the day on Thursday 22nd June at the latest. 

 

Can I also take this opportunity on behalf of the school to extend my best wishes to all those 

that will be celebrating Eid. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 



 

 

 
 
To receive this letter in other languages, please call the telephone number below. 
 
Tel: 0161 8814266 
Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 
 

 


